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DATE: November 1,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Nancy Pruitt, Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 

Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Y m: 020922-TX 

Attached is a letter from the CEO of Midwestern Telecommunications, Incorporated stating 
that the Price List submitted with the ALEC application was a draft and sent in error. 

The company will submit its official Price List prior to providing service in Florida. 
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Midwestern Telecommunications Inc. 

October 28,2002 

Nancy Pmitt 
Florida Public Utility Commission 
2540 Shumaxd Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Via Facsimile T ~ ~ s m i s s i o n  

Per ow conversation earlier today, please disregard the PPx.ice List enclo 
ow application. T h i s  i s  a draft copy sent in error. Midwestern will file an o f f i ~  
list upon certification and before providing service is Florida. 

T"nk you f o ~  your help earlier and y o u  attesltion to this matter. 
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